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The Department of Training and Placement has conducted webinar on for the first year program on 

“Industry Readiness Program” on 17.03.2021. A total of 60 students attended and got to know about the 

Industry sector. It was an eye opening session for the students on the views of Industry and their 

expectations.  

 

 

 

 

 


